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Bubb Lane – Temporary Traffic Lights
	
Dear Resident
Due to other works within the local area we are aware there will be an increase in the local traffic flow. We are currently working under temporary traffic lights in Bubb Lane.  To allow us to manage the flow of traffic, the safe passage of vehicles and ensure the safety of our workforce, we will be switching to manually controlled lights. 
The temporary traffic lights will be manually controlled from 19th April 2021 for a minimum of one week. The operation of the traffic signals beyond the initial week will be subject to approval by the Highway Authority. Working hours shall be between 07:00hrs and 19:00hrs.
The flow of traffic will be constantly monitored. We thank you for your co-operation and patience during this time and want to reassure you that we will do all we can to minimise disruption. If you have any questions or comments then please do not hesitate to contact myself via the email address below. 
Yours faithfully



Nicki Main
Communication Officer
Nicki.main@mildrenconstruction.co.uk 
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